Foundation Seeks Stamp to honor WTC Memorial 

The World Trade Center Memorial Foundation wants the United States Post Office (USPS) to honor the thousands of innocent men, women and children who perished in the horrific attacks of February 6, 1993 and September 11, 2001 by issuing a stamp commemorating the WTC Memorial scheduled to open in 2009.  
Sign the Petition Here
Please click on the link above to sign a petition to the Postmaster General and vote on one of five proposed designs. Next year, the Memorial Foundation will take both the petition and most popular design and present them to the USPS for their review.  

